
The California Peace Officers’ Association (CPOA) seminars are not public seminars and are not open to the general public 
for enrollment. CPOA seminars are for training law enforcement personnel or those individuals who in some capacity 
represent law enforcement or public entities. CPOA reserves the right to restrict or deny enrollment or access to any CPOA 
seminar to any individual.

Course Overview

Will You Know Your 2024 Laws? 

INSTRUCTOR: 

Shaun Rundle, Executive Director 
California Peace Officers' Association (CPOA)

January 18, 2024 
9:30am-11:00 am

Event Details

LEGISLATIVE DEEP DIVE 
FOR PROFESSIONAL STAFF

Mr. Rundle has been with CPOA since 2014 and until 2022 
represented the organization before the Legislature. 

This Legislative Deep Dive is 
designed to give non-sworn 
personnel an insider's access to 
legislation becoming law January 
1, 2024.

REGISTRATION:
Members- Free

Non-Members- $40.00 (price of membership) 




